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‘Valuing Everyone As Learners’ 

  23rd May 2024            

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Years 5 & 6 - Growing Up 

As part of the school’s personal, social and health education programme, we have arranged a series 
of lessons for Years 5 & 6 about growing up and puberty. These lessons will focus on the changes 
that occur as the children grow up and change. There will be an additional session for Years 5 and 6 
girls only about starting their periods.  

There will be a meeting for Years 5 & 6 parents/carers on 13th June at 2.15pm in the KS2 Hall where 
staff will explain in more detail the areas that will be covered.  You will also be able to see the video 
resources that will be used during these lessons; the videos and resources have been approved by our 
Governing body. Our lessons to pupils will start after this date.  

Please let us know in writing by Monday 17th June if you DO NOT want your child to attend these 
lessons.  If you are in any doubt, please do speak to Mrs Haslam-Davis or a member of Years 5 or 6 
staff. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs N Haslam-Davis 
Headteacher 

To:  The Class Teacher, Giffards Primary School 

Years 5 & 6 Growing Up 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………………..……... Class ………..… 

Signed …………………………  Parent/Carer               Print Name:………………………………... 

R:\RSE year 5/6

I will be attending the meeting for parents on Thursday 13th June at 2.15pm YES/NO 
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